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I observed teachers this week for various subjects and was so impressed 

by the preparation that goes into the activities for our children.  

When in Class 3, they learned about conversions of time. They used such 

a range of calculations, learned prior, and showed real understanding in 

the progressive nature of the tasks at hand. I was so impressed to see the 

tenacious attitudes to learning and how they applied a variety of 

mathematical skills. What a privilege to see learning like this in classes!  



Important Dates and Events: 
 

 Monday 12th February @ 09:15 - 
Celebration Assembly 

 Tuesday 13th February @ 15:45 in the Hall - 
Phonics Screening Check Information 
Meeting for Year 1 parents. We will go 
through the check and how you can help 
your child at home. Please make sure that 
you email the admin team if you would like 
to attend the meeting: 
admin@ashdon.essex.sch.uk 

 Wednesday 14th February @ 15:40-18:00 - 
Parent Consultations 

 Thursday 15th February@ 15:40-18:00 - 
Parent Consultations 

 Thursday 15th February - Tag Rugby  
 Thursday 15th February - Last Day of 

Spring Term 1 (normal closing time) 
 Friday 16th February - Staff CPD day  
 Monday 26th February - First day of Spring 

Term 2 
 Monday 26th February @ 09:15 - 

Celebration Assembly (Fun Run Logo 
Winner Announced!) 

 Wednesday 28th February - Class 1 visiting 
Cambridge Botanical Gardens  

 Speak out Stay Safe - Please scan the QR 
code/click on the link to complete the quiz 
with your children (the link is now live and 
working!) https://forms.office.com/e/LLxCkx2mm4   

 
 

Attendance Winners! 
 

First Place: Class 2 (94.5%)  
 

Second Place: Class 3 (93.8%) 

 

Third Place: Class 1 (87.4%)  

 

Congratulations Class 2, you can 

have an extra 10 minutes playtime 

next Friday!!  

Stars of the Week! 

Wow!! We are so incredibly 

proud of all our STARS of the 

WEEK!! Well done to you all! 

 

 

It is with great sadness that we are saying 

goodbye to Mrs. Osborne. She has been a 

true gem throughout, making sure that our 

children have a lovely meal every day.  

We want to say a huge thank you to her for all 

her support, hard work and being part of the 

Ashdon Team!  

We all will miss her so much! 

We will update parents soon with regards to a 

replacement for Mrs. Osborne.  

Healthy Snacks! 

We have noticed that some children have been 

bringing in unhealthy snacks lately e.g. chocolate 

bars, crisps etc.  

We will be monitoring this as we are a ‘Healthy 

School’ and a healthy snack consists of fruit, veggies, 

yogurt, stringy cheese or a healthy breakfast bar  

(with no chocolate or nuts please).  

Unhealthy snacks will unfortunately be confiscated 

and sent home at the end of the day.  


